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Thank you for your liaison letter AVC 047 r1 regarding your intention to incorporate the new H.264/AVC video coding standard into the DVB suite of specifications.

We are happy to report that the progress of work on the development of H.264/AVC has gone well, and the AAP Consent stage of the ITU-T approval process is scheduled for 28 March 2003 by Working Party 3 of Study Group 16.  The final document for "last call" posting in ITU-T is expected by 31 March 2003, and final approval in ITU-T is expected by May 2003.  (And in ISO/IEC, the corresponding draft standard has progressed to final draft international standard status by ISO/IEC JTC1/SC29/WG11 (MPEG) and will enter final yes/no ballot around the same time as ITU-T AAP "last call".)

The latest available official draft of H.264/AVC by the JVT (the Joint Video Team of ITU-T SG16 Q.6 and ISO/IEC JTC1/SC29/WG11) can at this moment be found by ftp at the site ftp.imtc-files.org in directory jvt-experts/2002_12_Awaji as document JVT-F100.

Completion of drafting work on Amendment 3 to ITU-T Rec. H.222.0 / ISO/IEC 13818-1 is expected in July 2003 (support of H.264/AVC in MPEG-2 Systems) with final approval to follow within a few months after that time.
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